
~Utility Regulator
ELECTRICITY GAS WATER

Danny O’Brien
BGE (NI) Transmission
P.O. Box 51
Gasworks Road
Cork
Ireland

17 November 2008

Dear Danny

Re: BGE (NI) Code Modification Proposal 2

Thank you for your submission of the Final Modification Report in respect of
the above named modification.

The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation (NIAUR) has reviewed the
report and concludes that this modification would better facilitate the “relevant
objective” as defined in your gas conveyance licence.

Accordingly, and as required by Section 10 of your Transportation Network
Code Modification Rules, the Authority directs BGE (NI) to implement the
proposed modification with effect from 1st January 2009.

Your~~ si cerely
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